
During the first week of term, Owl class learnt 

all about mackerel during our Mackerel day. 

First of all, Mrs Seddon talked to us about the 

different parts of the fish. We found out all 

about the mackerel’s tail, dorsal fins, pectoral 

fins and gills.  

After that, we watched Mrs Seddon 

gut the fish. Some of this thought 

that this was a bit disgusting!  

Mrs Seddon then showed us how to fillet the 

fish and she fried the fillets for us to try. Mrs 

BG was very impressed that nearly everyone 

had a taste of the mackerel. Most of us were 

surprised by how much we liked it! 

We also had a chance to use our 

observation skills to draw and col-

our in a picture of a mackerel. 

These have made a bright and col-

ourful display in our classroom.  



Finally, we used clay to 

make a fish tile and we 

have now made these 

into fish mobiles to take 

home. They look great! 

Year 1 have also had a great time taking part in the fancy dress fun run! It was great to 

see all of the different costumes and the teachers were very impressed with how many 

laps all the children managed. Well done Year 1. 


